## THE SANGO SCENE

YOUR SOURCE FOR SANGO NEWS AND INFORMATION



## HEADLINES FOR THE WEEK OF AUGUST 15-19

What a great few days we had getting to know our students. We are looking forward to meeting the rest of our Kindergarten students this upcoming week. We have walked through classrooms and are so proud of the learning that we already see happening. This is going to be a great year!

## Transportation, updates

## CAR RIDERS

The car rider line will get quicker and more efficient. We have shaved off significant time each day. The better students know their numbers, the quicker the line will move, so we ask that you help your child remember his/her number. It is also very important that parents remain inside their vehicles. There are lots of moving people and cars, so we ask that you allow us to help your child get into the vehicle. If you need to assist your child with buckling up, please wait until you are released. You may stop past the orange cone to take care of any of those issues. Once your child is loaded, please do not move your vehicle or inch forward until directed to do so. This is for student and staff safety, as they move between vehicles to get to the cars on the pavilion side.

It is against state law to be on a handheld device while driving on school property. Our SRO will be monitoring for violators. Repeat violations could result in a citation. Please respect the safety of our students.

In an effort to provide parents with more real time updates regarding buses, we have created a <u>spreadsheet</u> for you to check each afternoon. On this spreadsheet, you will find the time the bus arrives on campus and the time the bus departs campus. Once buses leave campus, we do not have the capability to track them. Please either use this <u>link</u> or QR code to check for updates regarding your child's bus rather than call the front office. We do encourage you to call for other situations.



DAD

THESH

WEDNESDA

All K Students Return

Domino's Spirit Night

THIRSIA

**Domino's Spirit Night** 

RIDA



One way we encourage parents to stay informed of their child's progress is to create a PowerSchool account. This will allow parents to view their students' grades, missing assignments, attendance, and more. To receive your child's username and password, visit the <u>Parent Self-Service page</u> of the CMCSS website. Once you have this information, you may follow the directions below. The Parent Self-Service page is the same place you will visit to update student information in PowerSchool and view your child's report card.

CREATING A POWERSCHOOL ACCOUNT: To create a PowerSchool account, visit powerschool.cmcss.net, click the Create Account tab, and complete the form. You can find your child's Access ID by visiting parents.cmcss.net and click on Get Student Security Info. POWERSCHOOL MOBILE APP: The PowerSchool app is a free and convenient resource for families to review their child's academic progress. Once you set up an account using the directions above, download the app from the App Store or Google Play. Use CMCSS' district code P Z Q N when you register.







Parents, please remember that our instructional day goes until 3:15 each afternoon. Dismissing your child early causes them to lose valuable instruction time. We know the car rider line takes a few minutes, but will continue to get shorter. We understand that sometimes appointments cannot be avoided, but we request that you do not check your child out of school early in order to avoid the car circle.



